
I am writing to express my deep concern about Elena Klimova, who was 

charged with “propaganda of non-traditional sexual relations”;

I urge you to drop the charges against Elena Klimova and to abstain from 

prosecuting any person under Russia’s homophobic legislation

I also urge you to repeal the “propaganda” law which is being used to clamp 

down on freedoms of expression, assembly and association of LGBTI 

community and those who support them.

Respectfully yours,


